

## St. Thomas' PTA Meeting Agenda

# Tuesday 12<sup>th</sup> November 7pm at St Thomas' Junior Site

Agenda Item		Notes	
1.	Minutes / actions from last meeting and Finance overview		
2.	Wish List		
3.	Fashion Show		
4.	Christmas Fair		
5.	Christmas Refreshments	Mon 9th 6pm Tues10th 2pm Tues 10th 2pm Wed 11th 9.30am Thurs 12th 2pm Fri 13th 9.30am Fri 13th 2pm Mon 16th	KS1 Caterpillars (hall) KS1 Reception Ladybirds (hall) Reception KS1 KS2
6.	Feedback from previous events		
7.	АОВ		
8.	Next meeting Date		

## Summary of outstanding actions from previous meetings

#### CHAIR

- Chair to review how the lost property system is working out for school and discuss any amendments required.
- Chair to discuss with school any ways we can engage children in the Terracycle recycling scheme
- Chair to discuss idea of a school magazine with school
- Chair to set up a sub-team to organise an event on 7<sup>th</sup> December
- Chair to discuss cinema night option with school
- Chair to discuss reverse advent calendar idea with school

#### OTHER

- Becky Judson to order mud kitchens
- Becky Judson to discuss issues at previous discos with school to help with future discos
- Becky Judson to look into Just Giving type options and whether the PTA bank account can accept direct donations.

- Angle to publicise Terracycle on PTA Facebook/Instagram for volunteers to ask their workplaces to collect or pick up from local businesses.
- Angie to check with Mr Campden and book the next meeting.
- Bec Till to create a Survey Monkey form to debrief each stall online
- Lyndsey Pearce to look into whether 15<sup>th</sup> May or 31<sup>st</sup> January would be better for a quiz with the potential volunteers she has to organise it.
- Sarah Morley will ask Miss Grogan about bag tokens as think she has looked at this previously.
- Sarah Morley to publicise Fashion Show through comms/social media and create a Facebook event.